
From: David
To: Thompson, Alexis
Subject: comments re: Andres Pernia Blanco for June 9, 2021 Zoning Board Review
Date: Monday, May 31, 2021 11:54:15 AM

Ms. Thompson –
 
Per instructions in the Notice of Virtual Meeting that I received from your office, I am
writing with comments for the record of the upcoming Zoning Board meeting on June
9th of this year in the matter of Andres Blanco’s application for dimensional variances
for his property at 27 Taber Avenue. I am a neighbor of Mr. Blanco, and the property
in question is at the opposite end of the block from my home. I support Mr. Blanco’s
application, and encourage the Zoning Board to grant him a variance. Furthermore, I
do not understand the basis of the issue. The section of the Zoning Ordinance that is
cited (Table 4-1) addresses impervious surfaces, but the material that Mr. Blanco
has paved property with is permeable. So I don’t see how the cited ordinance even
applies.
 
I plan to join the virtual meeting and to raise this issue on that call.
 
Thank you including my comments in the record.
 
Sincerely,
 
David Weitz
401-273-3444

mailto:davidweitz99@gmail.com
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